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Calendar 
Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday 

Please come along. All welcome. 
**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 
Term 1 

Monday, March 9 Labour Day Holiday 

Wednesday, March 11 School Council Annual Meeting 7.00pm 
All parents are welcome to attend this meeting. 

Monday, March 16 Summer Sports T ball and Cricket 3 to 6 at Ken Harrison Reserve 
Fun Day P – 2 at Son Centre School 

Friday, March 20 Performance at school ‘Dinosaur Science’ with Woorinen at 1.00pm 
On this day, the lunch order menu will be modified. 
There will only be hot dogs, primas and ice-creams. 

Woorinen will be joining us for lunch from noon followed by the performance. 

Wednesday 25 March 

Parliament of Victoria Outreach Program  
Ibis Styles Conference Centre  
Swan Hill 1.30pm-2.45pm  
Students in grade 4 5 6 

Friday, March 27 
Casual dress day. Gold coin donation. Money to Swan Hill 
Hospice fundraising. Please note change of date. 
Last day of term 
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I like Ga Ga ball because it 
is my favourite game. You 
can hit the ball twice but 
the big kids always win 
because they are really 
good.  
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School Council Elections 
There were four parent vacancies declared. Nominations have closed. I have received 2 
nominations from Emma McNees and Melissa Caffrey. I therefore, declare them elected. We still 
have 2 vacancies. Any nominations received by next Wednesday, the evening of our AGM, I will 
declare them elected also, providing there are not more than 2 more nominations. 
 
FROM THE OFFICE 
Thank you to those families who have taken up the offer to pay for requisites online, very easy to 
do!!  It’s not too late, our BSB is 063529 and the account number is 10080192, instalments are 
most welcome. 
 
EASTER RAFFLE 
Melissa Steicke has organised our annual Easter Raffle and kindly donated the prizes.  Each 
family is asked to sell one raffle book with 20 tickets, SELL BOTH SIDES, (DON’T CHEAT) 
money raised helps us to subsidise camp and excursion costs.  The raffle will be drawn on the last 
day of term 1 which is March 27th.  More raffle books on request from the office……. 
 
UNIFORM NEWS 
I have sent some sample faded uniforms back to the company we purchased them from, the person 
that I have had contact with was surprised to learn that we were having this problem and is going 
to follow it up, not sure what will be done but still waiting to hear back. 
 

Mowing Roster 
February  1 Rohan Shadbolt March 22 Rob McKay 
February 15 Caffrey Family April 5 Shane Barker 

March 8 Cornish Family May 3 Tim van Liessum 
Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

 



 



 


